

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Elham Abdul Rahim 1035 W. Wayland Dr. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Abdul Rahim:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2301 W. Hopkins St. ("Family Supersaver") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol establishments in the area of 2301 W. Hopkins St.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Terrell Banks
Agent for "Round One Enterprises, LLC"
5945 N. 62<sup>nd</sup> St.
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Banks:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3519 N. Teutonia Ave. ("Round 1 Sports") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the fact that your establishment has only been in operation for one year.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

γ ,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Curtis Wolf Agent for "Smukalla Enterprises, Ltd." 2755 S. Quincy Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Wolf:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your request to change the plan of entertainment for the Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) application for the premises at 2221 N. Humboldt Ave. ("Treats") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

CAROLYNHILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Jamal Ghannam Agent for "JR Grocery, LLC" 7119 W. Tripoli Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Ghannam:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 4431 W. North Ave. ("JR Grocery") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the revitalization that is currently occurring in the area of 4431 W. North Ave.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

George Noble 2134 N. 25<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Noble:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1038 W. Wright St. ("NobleCare Groceries") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol establishments in the area of 1038 W. Wright St.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Ofelia Cruz 2614 W. Greenfield Ave., #2 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Cruz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041685

THEU41003



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Anthony Willems 2521 N. Murray Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Willems:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Naser Aldaihani 4570 W. Nicholson Ave., #15 Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Aldaihani:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to s 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Steven Joplin 7575 W. Silver Spring Dr., #3 Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Joplin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to s. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSQI

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Anthony O'Bee 3748 N. 2nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. O'Bee:

cc:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to s. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

CAROLIAN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Theodell Sanford, Jr. 3948 N. 27th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Sanford, Jr.:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to s. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSC

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

James Milner Agent for "Grandview Windows and Siding, Inc." 3915 W. Layton Ave. Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Milner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 19, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor's license for "Grandview Windows and Siding" at 614 W. Oakwood Road be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections due to possible violation of required and prohibited practices set forth in ch. 95-14, Milw. Code of Ordinances, and s. 95-14-7-c-1-f which states, "whether the applicant has been issued a warning letter or had the imposition of administrative sanctions by the Wisconsin Dept. of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection".

On Tuesday, May 3, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

/---**/**-/,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Roberto Olmos, Agent Olmos, LLC 1820 Butler Dr. Waukesha, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Olmos:

This is to inform you that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1551-53 W. Lincoln Ave., "La Chona Club", was sent back to committee at today's Utilities and Licenses Committee meeting. The action was taken at the request of the local alderman, who has concerns about this application.

You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Patricia Proffit – License Division CCF 041685



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

May 3, 2005

Jose Cervantes 1209A S. 17<sup>th</sup> St.. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Cervantes:

This is to inform you that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 600 W. Maple St, "Jo Jo's", was sent back to committee at today's Utilities and Licenses Committee meeting. The action was taken at the request of the local alderman, who has concerns about this application.

You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

cc: Patricia Proffit – License Division CCF 041685